
Bibi Berry Elected to the Maryland State 
Bar Association Family and Juvenile 
Law Section Council
Bibi Berry, a former member of the firm’s Family Law practice group, was elected to the 
Maryland State Bar Association (MSBA) Family and Juvenile Law Section Council at the 
MSBA Annual Meeting held in June in Ocean City, MD.

Members are chosen based on their contribution to the advancement of issues important to the section, 
their reputation in the legal community and their willingness to serve. Bibi becomes part of a group whose 
purpose is to improve the administration of justice in family and juvenile law. She previously sat on the Bar 
Association of Montgomery County’s (BAMC) Case Watch Committee of the Family Law Section and 
served on the association’s Executive Committee.
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